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The Unified Arts Department has been busy at work! From learning new skills in PE to creating
codes in computers, students covered a wide realm of activities last quarter.

Students in Mrs. Johnson’s Computer classes 6th graders learned how to program Cue robots,
while the 7th graders learned how to code and wire their Secrets and Safes projects. 8th
graders coded a Charades game, and played it in class.

In Mrs. Dixon’s ICU class students completed 3,232 assignments so far this year! Students are
showing their knowledge of Ohio’s Academic Content Standards!

Mrs. Everett’'s Art classes are busy preparing for their Art Show to happen on May 12th from
3:30-6:30pm. Students should have received letters with times for each grade level.

Many of Mrs. Davisson’s Choir students participated in a fabulous performance of “Fiddler on
the Roof” this past weekend. They put on three performances that utilized many students
grades 5-12. 6th grade choir student Emily Spangler, who also performed in the musical, was
recently selected to participate in the WorldStrides Honors Performance Series Middle School
Honors Choir in New York City this summer.

Mrs. Talley’s Band students are preparing music for their Spring Concert that will take place on
May 15th at 2pm. The theme for the concert is “Movie Music,” and will include pieces from
Ghostbusters, Harry Potter, Hamilton, Pirates of the Caribbean, and more. 21 middle school
students from 7th and 8th grade were selected to participate in the District 17 Honor Band on
May 7th. They are currently learning their music for the one day event where they will join
students from other schools in the district to perform a concert. The Wellston Golden Rockets
Marching Band leaves this week to travel to Orlando, FL, to perform at Magic Kingdom in the
50th Celebration of Walt Disney World.



